
DC’s Bit. 
 
Hello it’s seems a long time since our last news letter so I wonder want you’ve been up 
to? Yes what have been up to? So come tell! I was told the district deserves the news 
letter it got! So come on scouters’, parents and scouts of all sections why not tell all. Send 
your sections news to our Web master today.  
 
Come on I am very proud of what my own troops have been up too and spend just a few 
minutes too tell all. ‘Often with photo’s to [save on words]’. Could this be one of the 
reasons my troops memberships are growing weekly?  Yes troops both the Air and Sea 
troops. 
 
March is with us which can only mean springtime and the great out doors is already 
calling. Yes with a number of our district getting out and about. Cub’s from a number of 
packs, learning to read a map and navigating around the forest. Well done everyone. 
Good to see so many helpers, parents, leaders and explorers real ‘family’ support. 
 
Explorers where also out and about training for the D of E awards during the half term 
week! [Nice and warm]? 
 
Happy birthday to Tilley who was 21 [again].  
 
Accident reporting. These must be reported, ASAP after the accident as happen to Nigel 
or myself if he’s away.  
 
I was a little disappointed with the poor response to getting our membership numbers and 
monies in on time. It’s not like we don’t know it’s going to happen [every year]! We all 
give of our time so supporting each other is very important in making life easier for 
everyone and not a challenge and harder work than necessary. So please lets’ remember 
that Scouts think of others before ourselves. 
 
Our next team meeting of the 7th March open to all group managers and GSLs’ at the 
civic centre. We will all be updated on what’s, what’s during 2007 by the Area team. I 
hope you will all make an effort to attend or send a group rep. Don’t miss out be there.  
 
So lets all work together to ensure that all our membership get the best from their 
scouting. I hope as groups you are all putting plans together to ensure great programmes! 
Could this be the reason some sections in groups have numbers as low as six  that’s not a 
successful section. Why? 
 
Looking forward to speaking and meeting as many of you as possible and working 
together for the good of all who come to Scouting! 
 
Polly 


